
Dear J. William, 

23 West Franklin Street 

ialtimore. 

April 19, 1913. 

I did not give you notice because I was uncertain when I was due 
in Philadelphia. I was very sorry to miss you, still more, to miss the 
angel of your house. 

I cannot possibly be in Philadelphia on May 10th, as I have an en-
gagement in Toronto on that day. I am indeed sorry as I should so like 
to have been present for the sake of Mr. Phipps who is such an old dear 
friend. 

When you come over, it is high time you paid us a little visit. I 
wish you could see Revere. 

Love to Mrs. White, 

Sincerely~ 

vP Osler. 


